
 

 

 

 

OBJECT: SSMU Legislative Council Report of October 18, 2018 

Report delivered by FYC Representative Robert Hu on October 14, 2018 

 

I. First Year Council Elections 

The elections for the executive team of the First Year Council (FYC) for the academic year 2018-

2019 were held on September 30, 2018. The following officers were elected: 

1. Kelly Yeung for President 

2. Catherine Shi for Vice President Internal 

3. Robert Hu for Vice President External 

4. Alex X. Liu for Vice President Finance 

5. Karam Soussi for Vice President Student Affairs 

In addition, the following Representatives were appointed: 

1. Lily Sul for Sustainability Representative 

2. Brittany Ng for Athletics Representative 

3. Zack Billick for Off-Campus Representative 

II. First Meeting 

The first meeting of the 2018-2019 FYC executive team was held on October 12, 2018, from 16:00 

to 17:00. 

Present at this meeting were the entire executive team as well as SSMU Vice President Internal 

Matthew McLaughlin, former President Leanne Young, and former Vice President Internal Louisa 

Shen. 

A brainstorming session for future FYC events followed the introductions. Ideas included (but not 

limited to) town halls, networking opportunities, parties, fundraisers, dog therapy sessions, and 

concerts. 

We established that future FYC communications between the executive team members will be 

made through Facebook Messenger and Google Drive. We also discussed about the FYC emails, 

the website, and the French translation of the FYC Constitution. 

For next time, we agreed to further brainstorm event ideas, organize a bonding retreat, and take 

headshots and group pictures of the team. 

SSMU First Year Council | Conseil de première année aÉUM 

3480 McTavish street 

Montreal, Quebec H3A 1X9 

https://www.facebook.com/SSMUfyc/ 



III. Miscellaneous 

The appointment or the election of first-year representatives from each faculty are still ongoing. 

The administration of the FYC Facebook page and website is in process to be transferred to our 

executive team. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Robert Hu 

First Year Council Representative to the SSMU Legislative Council 

Vice President External of the SSMU First Year Council 

fycrep@ssmu.ca 

New Chancellor Day Hall 

3644 Peel Street 

Montreal, QC H3A 1W9 


